
 
 
 
 
 

The Implicit and Explicit Bias 
Attached to Black Men & Black Girls* 

Presented by:  Jessica Steffy, Educational Justice Committee Member 

 
January 19, 2021 ♦ 6:00 - 7:00 p.m. 

Via Zoom 
 

 
 

In this course we will look at how 
the media influences pre-existing 
biases to skew the public’s 
understanding of black men and 
black women within society. Using 
resources that will be provided 
once you register, we will be 
facilitating a roundtable discussion 
around this issue to broaden our 
understanding of our own thoughts 

and how that also influences interactions in the classroom.   

Note:  About a week prior, participants will be emailed resources to read prior to the 
workshop; this time is figured into the hours. 
 

*Paraprofessionals, if taking this workshop for the hours, it is recommended that you 
obtain pre-approval from your employer to ensure the hours will be accepted.   
Members with teaching certificate, if you provide your PPID #, you will receive 1½ Act 48 
hours for this workshop. 

 
Pre-registration is required. 

RSVP no later than January 12, 2021 

(online at www.psea.org/er or email to e-rgn@psea.org)   

About a week before your session, you will receive a  
confirmation email containing Zoom information for the workshop 
as well as an assignment to be completed prior to the workshop. 

 
 

1½-hour 
workshop 
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